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 TWENTY FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                        SEPTEMBER 15, 2019        

                                                                       
ANNOUNCED MASSES 

Saturday, September 14, The Exaltation of the Holy Cross   

8.30AM No Mass    

4.00PM Joseph & Jane Sheridan by Jane Fay  

        

Sunday, September 15, 24
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time          

9.00 AM Frank Sabetilli by Tess Marie       

11.15AM Verna Hess by Norma Prigge   

    

Monday, September 16, St. Cornelius, Pope & St. 

Cyprian, Bishop, Martyrs 

8.30AM Nuala Sheen by Grace & Rich Roth 

 

Tuesday, September 17, St. Robert Bellarmine, Bishop & 

Doctor of the Church   

8.30 AM Jean Marie Drum by Mary Ellen Hubbard  

 

Wednesday, September 18  

8.30 AM No Mass  

   

Thursday, September 19, St. Januarius, Bishop & Martyr 

8.30 AM Ryan Mead by Tess Marie 

 

Friday, September 20, St. Andrew Kim Tae-gon, Priest & 

Paul Chong Ha-sang, & Companions, Martyrs 

8.30 AM Ed Dieodo by Grace & Rich Roth                 

 

Saturday, September 21, St. Matthew, Apostle  

8.30AM No Mass    

4.00PM Genevieve & George Jerome by George & Pat 

Jerome 

        

Sunday, September 22, 25
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time          

9.00 AM Richard Ciuffreda (L) by Tess Marie      

11.15AM People of the Parish  

 

   

 

 

 

PARISH PRAYER LIST 
Please Pray for Don Tedesco, Marilyn Pizzonia, Michael 

Dean, Michele Griesbaum, Lisa Donohue, James Valenti, 

, Kathleen Quinn, Vincent Russo,  Aliya Rachlin, Tara 

Byrne, Anthony Giordano, Bob Einterz, Andrea 

Fedoruk, Nicky Castagna, Jane Schneider, Michael and 

Matthew Mclean, and Samantha.  For Our Military 

Personnel: Michael Donnelly, Vaughn Schlott, Ana Lucia 

Teran-Stasilli, Arianar Severf, Larry Weiss, Martin 

Kamen, Peggy Connolly, Mary Ann, Kimberly Chatfield, 

Isabella Marchese, Ira Glickler, Rose Infantino, Cathy 

Gerrard, Linda Bozza, Margaret Payne, Stephanie Freer 

Greyden Freer, Collen Kent, Karen Fullone, Carol Scott, 

Eileen Hoynes Hope Traver, Louise Smith, Karen 

Fullone, Stephen Scognamiglio, Pam Kocher, Anne 

Hellevig, Gabriella Francesca Maria Paolini, James 

Vincent Paolini, Janice Mutia, Rose Ann Donnadio, 

Steven & Kelly Spencer, Spencer Michael Rose and 

Pastor Linda Bohs.     

Notify us of changes and additions 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP 

We are grateful to all who contribute so generously 

each week. 

Sunday Collection                     $   1475.00 

Thank you for your continued support and 
generosity 
 

LECTOR SCHEDULE 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 14 

4.00 PM Kathleen Johnson    

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15 

9.00 AM Susan Goller     

11:15 AM Ed Kennedy & Jim Mangano     

SATURDAY, AUGUST 21 

4.00 PM Kathleen Johnson    

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 

9.00 AM Susan Goller     

11:15 AM Ed Nancy & Jim Rizzi   

 

TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

TIME 

First Reading: Exodus 32:7-11, 13-14  

God became very angry with the Israelites for worshiping a 

molten calf and making sacrifices to it. The people had so 

quickly violated his commandments that he planned to destroy 

them. But Moses pleaded with God for mercy and God 

relented.  

Second Reading: 1 Timothy 1:12-17  

Paul considered himself a former blasphemer and persecutor, 

and expressed his gratitude for the mercy Jesus showed him. 

Paul felt that he was a perfect example of Jesus' patience 

toward sinners and his desire to reconcile them with God.  

Gospel: Luke 15:1-32  

The Pharisees grew angry because of the Jesus' compassion 

toward sinners. In response, Jesus tells of a son who 

squandered his inheritance, then returned to his father and 

asked to be treated as a hired hand. The father rejoiced, 

angering his older and more obedient son. The father 

explained that everything he owned belonged to his older son; 

but he had to rejoice for the son who was lost and had been 

found. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
           
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS SCHEDULE 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15 

9.00 AM Ron Meyer     

11.15 AM Nancy Rizzi     

 

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 22 

9.00 AM Anna Meyer     

11.15 AM Tony LaRuffa  

MOVIE NIGHT 
The Church of St. Anthony of Padua and St. Thomas Aquinas 

will be hosting a Movie Night on Friday, September 20
th

, 

2019 at 7.00 PM. There is no cost for the event and 

refreshments will be provided.  

Movie:    “LIKE ARROWS” 

Date:      Friday, September 20
th

     

Time:      7.00 PM 

Venue:    St. Anthony’s Parish Center 

Contact:  nanmejim@hvc.rr.com, 845-557-8280 

  

ST. ANTHONY’S FOOD PANTRY 
The food pantry is always in need of food stuffs and/or 

monetary donations. Please be generous. Thank you for your 

increased giving to the food pantry.  

TICKETS FOR THE “200 CLUB” WILL BE ON 

SALE. PLEASE GET YOUR TICKETS NOW 

SINCE WE HAVE ONLY FEW LEFT 

 

MASS BOOK 2019 IS OPEN 
Mass Book for 2020 is open. If anyone is willing to offer mass 

for your loved ones, both living and deceased, please fill the 

form kept at the back of the Church and return it to the Rectory 

either by Mail or in person or put it in the collection basket.  

We have an obligation and duty to pray for our loved ones 

by offering mass for them.  

 

 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 2019 – 20 
First day Religious Education Classes will be starting 

up in September 15
th

. Please contact Kezia Labuda at 

845-672-3896 to register your child.  

 

2
ND

 ANNUAL SULLIVAN COUNTY CATHOLIC 

CHURCH’S LUNCHEON GATHERING 
When : Sunday, September 22

nd
 at 2 PM  

Where: Rockland House 

             159 Rockland Road, Roscoe, NY  

Cost: $30 per person  

Menu: Choice of The famous King cut Prime Rib or 

Chicken Marsala or Salmon. Beer and Soda included. Cash 

bar for hard liquor.  

Make check payable to St. Anthony’s Church and give it to 

Fr. Joselin. Include your Choice of menu as well.  

 

MESSAGE FROM FR. JOSELIN… 
My dear Parishioners,  

As you are aware we are going to open the Library in our 

Parish Center officially on Sunday, September 15
th
 after 9 

AM Mass. Since we are going to start our Religious 

Education program on this Sunday it will be an appropriate 

day to open the Library. The Library hours will be 9 AM to 

1 PM on Sundays. We have more than 1000 books from 

more than 600 authors on various topics. Please make best 

use of our Library.  

As I have been writing for the past few weeks, we have our 

Perpetual Adoration on every First Friday and already few 

of our Parishioners signed up for that. I request all our 

Parishioners to sign up for an hour if you have time on First 

Fridays.  

I understand that the summer is getting close and we will 

soon enter into winter. Some of our Parishioners will be 

getting ready to go to Florida for winter. I want to bring it to 

all our Parishioner’s kind attention that in the last year 

winter itself our expenses came about 70 thousand dollars 

but our income was less than 25 thousand dollars. So this 

year I would like to make an appeal to all of you for the 

betterment of our Parish because it is our Church and we 

need to make our Church go and grow. For that I was 

thinking of taking a special winter collection on the last 

weekend of this month on Saturday and Sunday, September 

28
th
 and 29

th
 at all the Masses. Please be generous in making 

your contribution and make our Church feel warm in winter 

this year. There won’t be any Second collection envelopes 

for this special winter collection but you can make your 

generous donation either by cash or by check. This is just an 

onetime special winter collection and hopefully this 

collection would help our church to cover oil bills for the 

forthcoming winter months. My prayers for all of you and 

my special wishes to all who will be leaving us to their 

place during this winter. Thank you for your generosity.   

God bless you 

Fr. Joselin 

 

 

SPECIAL WINTER COLLECTION 
In the last weekend of this month on Saturday & Sunday, 

September 28th & 29th the special winter collection will be 

taken for the betterment of our Parish.  

mailto:nanmejim@hvc.rr.com

